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General reminders 

HOUSEKEEPING 

●  If your child is going to be away on holiday, please notify us as soon as possible in writing.  All  

absences should be emailed to edn@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk or                                       

admin@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk 

●  Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy and Procedures: the use of mobile phones is not 

permitted in the building.  

●  Please make sure when entering or leaving the premises you do not open the door for any 

other individuals or families.  

● Please make sure that you fold your child’s buggy when leaving this in the buggy park area. 

This allows for ample space for all children buggies.  

● A polite reminder to please help your child with their signing in and out into Beech and Oak 

Class by using their individual photograph.  

● If collecting your child/children from Oak Class please come into the classroom and remove 

your shoes or use the shoe covers available.  

Our End of Year Picnic for all  

Please come along to our End of Year Picnic on            

Saturday 19th July 2025 from 12:30pm—2:30pm. 

We will be based inside of the Roehampton Gate       

entrance at Richmond Park on the large grass area.  

Please come along with your children, family and 

friends. 

We kindly ask that all families bring along picnic food 

donations to share along with some outdoor games 

should you have any. 

We look forward to seeing you all then! 

Class Photographs  

We are very grateful to Simon who has volunteered to 

take class photographs for us on : 

Tuesday 17th June  2025 

These will take place in the morning.  If your children do 

not attend during this session then please drop them off 

at the following times so that they are able to be in the 

class photograph  

Oak Class— 9:30am 

Beech Class—10:15am  

 



 

DAY NURSERY 

DIARY DATES 

  

Upcoming 

Events 

 

 

NURSERY SCHOOL 

DIARY DATES 

June 2025  

Monday 2nd June 2025—Closed for INSET DAY 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025—Occupational therapy 

workshop at Eastwood 9:00am—10:00am  

July 2025  

Monday 14th July 2025 and Tuesday 15th July 

2025—Parents Evening  

Saturday 19th July 2025—End of Year Party at   

Richmond Park 

Tuesday 22nd July 2025—Last day of term  

 

 

 

 

June 2025  

Monday 2nd June 2025—Closed for INSET DAY 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025—Occupational therapy workshop 

at Eastwood 9:00am—10:00am  

July 2025  

Wednesday 9th July 2025 and Thursday 10th July 2025—

Parents Evening  

Saturday 19th July 2025—End of Year Party at Richmond 

Park 

Tuesday 22nd July 2025—Last day of term, for term time 

only children. 

 

 

 

Parents Evening at Eastwood 

From the week commencing 23rd June 2025 you will be able to 

speak with a member of staff in your child/children’s classroom  

who will confirm the date and time of your appointment. 



  

Oak 

Class  

 

The children have been busy transferring and emptying with oats and containers. 

They listened to the sounds of the oats falling into the metal containers using 

both their hands and different utensils to move the oats around.  

The children spent a long time engaged in this learning experience and             

experimented further with textures by adding water.   

Transferring and Mixing 

The children were excited to explore in their outdoor 

den which we created using different fabrics. They 

choose a selection of books which they looked at    

turning the pages and lifting the flaps.  

Our outdoor den and library  

The children used Duplo to create their own farm houses, they 

connected pieces together and used the different Duplo animals 

to add to their structures. The children joined in with some    

different farm and jungle nursery rhymes during this.  

Working Together.. 



  

Beech 

Class  

 

Artistic play and learning  

Hurry, Hurry put the fire 

out! 

In Beech class the children have been mark making and painting in a range of   

different ways. They created their own eases by hanging paper onto the garden 

fence and then creating their designs using colours which they had mixed and   

created in paint palettes.  

Outside the children created their very own fire station and fire. 

They used helmets and vests during their imaginative play to     

each pretend to be fire fighters.  

They worked out how to support one another with jugs and water 

and filled up their hoses with water. They then lifted these into the 

air and watched as the water poured out on the pretend fire.  

A dental nurse visit 

A small group of children spent a long 

time working together with different 

construction resources to make a home 

for the dinosaurs. They tested their ideas 

and figured out what sized shape        

cylinders they needed to balance the 

dinosaur home.  

We were lucky to have a visit from a dental 

health nurse. She spent some time supporting 

the children with their understanding about 

keeping their teeth healthy, looking at how to 

brush teeth and what types of foods are good 

for our teeth. The children then got time to 

explore in their very own dentist practice! 


